VSP: Announcement of Result of 3rd Summons for Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
On 13 Mar 2017, the Viet Hai Shipping and Real Properties Corporation announced the result of the 3rd summons for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows: 
At 9:00 AM on 01 Mar 2017, the Viet Hai Shipping and Real Properties Corporation (VSPP) has convened the first General Meeting (and summons for the 3rd time) in 2017 ic Statement no. 02/ CV – VSPP – 2017 dated 20 Feb 2017.

After checking the status of shareholders to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 and reporting contents related to convening the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017, no shareholders disapprove and ask more. Therefore, the General Meeting has conducted the following steps (as in the attached Statement no. 3/ VSPP/ BB – DHDCD).
The contents on termination and nomination members of Board of Directors and Board of Supervisors, the minority shareholders have opinions that the Chairman has now authority to decide and the opinions are not in accordance with regulations. Therefore, the Chairman announced to end the General Meeting and make a Present Minutes to report to the senior officers then will summons for the 4th time to continue the 1st General Meeting of Shareholders of VSPP.
By this document, Board of Directors of the VSPP would report to the senior officers to help the company through this hard time (the company has been contemporarily stopped running). Board of Directors of the company would summons for the 4th time in requirements of minority shareholders. After the preparation, the Viet Hai Shipping and Real Properties Corporation would inform institutions and organizations the related contents, time and place to convene the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017.

We guarantee the accuracy of the above information and take all of the legal responsibilities for the announced contents. 
